
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
First of all, thank you for purchasing our barrel sauna. We hope you have enjoyed using it so far and we 
want to provide you with some guidelines to ensure that it maintains its quality over time.  
 
To keep the sauna looking fresh, we recommend that you reapply the stain every 2-3 years. This will 
help protect the wood from weathering and ensure that it stays in top condition.  
We also suggest that you clean the sauna with a mild soap and water solution every time you use it to 
remove any dirt or sweat.  
 
Additionally, if you notice that the metal straps around the barrel are getting loose, we advise you to 
tighten them immediately. Loose straps may lead to instability and could put you at risk while using the 
sauna. If you're unsure about how to do this, please contact us directly for assistance.  
 
Finally, by following these maintenance guidelines, you can expect your sauna to last for many years to 
come. However, we do recommend that you inspect it periodically to ensure that it continues to meet 
your expectations. Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns regarding the maintenance 
of your barrel sauna.  
 
We appreciate your business and look forward to serving you in the future. Best regards, Client Consent: 
 


